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"Respect and Responsibility in Action"

Busy, Busy October

There are many attachments to this week's newsletter; please be
sure to scroll all the way through for all of the upcoming
events.

Super important - note that the Formation in Christian Chastity
classes begin next week, October 16th.  The block directly
below this gives important information and a link to the
curriculum on the Diocesan website. If you do not want your
grade 1-8 student to participate you must complete the OPT-
OUT form and return immediately. As well, the Human Growth
and Sexuality classes for grades 6-8 begin next week. If want
you student to participate you must complete the OPT-IN form
and return immediately.

The annual book fair begins on Sunday, October 15th - this is a
super fundraiser for the library with profits assisting us in
keeping our book collection current. I hope you will consider
supporting the fair.

The Student Council sponsored Spirit Week begins on
Monday, October 23rd! Please see the information below. In
addition to the fun dress down days throughout the week, we

http://visitor.constantcontact.com/do?p=confirm&m=001hGSXmbxvQmiLaf3rX-WpJA%3D%3D&ch=9b6e83c0-022a-11e3-b6f8-d4ae5292c973&ca=22e8911a-b1a8-4e32-a1c0-cd83c5ab7ef9
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0014qbW93qgvmA_JR12qAoiEBe7YksccW9aLvPdgPuGf7zFpKCUGbJggfanqfEv71nGZePAop3XlIF-kdV3rc81At1_jXsTPv4D4JYOrvCVoH9T94Bc7ekGWLHdKMFknTcyViikdA4oACMg0UAz8JHCej7XA1ZSCtGAIusqINxsk3D4lkxJG5FmQQ==&c=&ch=
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?v=001aQrkMZOJR3UyWTxkyxE923Uykb3h2Mcw2FO_VjaL-anfzkswzg4B%3D%3D&p=oo
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0014qbW93qgvmA_JR12qAoiEBe7YksccW9aLvPdgPuGf7zFpKCUGbJggdXInDesP54wjdmzp1gziaFFMBAEQpiCcNMW5NJHEp8oqdb8oKyTS0QVgAASbvGPMthAJaOsynKWjzefsqcgc6SLOw4O3T50t87qDWnuqM4OFw073kU--uoSCXAAzJ5CWQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0014qbW93qgvmA_JR12qAoiEBe7YksccW9aLvPdgPuGf7zFpKCUGbJggYujDYAV4jCu4_jmhOa90MQLyAByoWTlKA1kbxJI0JXyNBvzW7gXLVk6LYsjkvQyV_YaTBBtTzh_9I-orQNxhb1C6UryNwaDih_HlzMlPSZlkhZ0GgR6NIcQqP4uE7XVGQaa8vMvoM42ugvUUZgsAis=&c=&ch=


will hold our annual Ton of Love food drive to benefit the St.
Lucy Project. See below for the requested donation items by
class. During the pep rally on the Thursday of Spirit Week we
will have the "finals" of the Turkey Shoot Out (again, see
information below). All donations will benefit Catholic
Charities.

The Fall Box Tops drive has begun! The collection sheet is
located below so organize all those Box Tops and send them in
by October 25th. During the pep rally the class with the greatest
number of Box Tops will win the coveted trophy and a class
dress down day!

Lastly, we invite all of our families to the November 9th flag
retirement ceremony that the Knights of Columbus will perform
for our students. If you have flags that are in need of retirement
there is a collection box located in the school lobby.

Phew! Keep an eye out for one more, soon to be announced,
October activity!

 -Maureen Ashby
Principal

_________________________________________

Formation in Christian Chastity Classes
Please Read!

  
The Diocesan mandated Formation in Christian Chastity
Program lessons will be taught in grades 1-8 during the week
of October 16th. Information regarding this program may be
found on the Family Information page in Power Learning under
the "Formation in Christian Chastity" tab. There is a link there
that will take you to the Diocesan site where course materials
are housed. This is an opt-out program. If you wish to not
have your child participate, you must complete the opt-out
form that is provided in Power Learning; the form is also
provided below in the "Family Folder" section.

Additionally, the middle school students have the opportunity
to participate in the Diocesan approved Human Growth and
Sexuality classes which begin on Thursday, October 19th.
 This is an opt-in program. If you wish to have your child



participate, you must complete the opt-in form and return by
October 16th. There is an information meeting for parents
regarding the Human Growth & Sexuality program on
Wednesday, October 11th at 7:00 pm in the school library. The
opt-in form is available both in Power Learning and below in
the "Family Folder" section.

____________________ ____ ___________
   

Brought to you by The Holy Spirit Student
Council...a week of guaranteed fun for the

whole school! 

When:  OCTOBER 23-26

MONDAY:
"Monday Madness" - A uniform break day where you dress in
crazy mismatched clothes

TUESDAY: 
"Character Day" - Dress as your favorite book character or
Disney Character

WEDNESDAY:  
FUN RUN- Must wear PE uniform but dress it up with fun
accessories

THURSDAY: 
"School Colors Day" - Wear your red, black and white as we
wrap up the week with a Pep Rally, Turkey Shoot Finals AND
the collection of our food for the St. Lucy Project. 



____________________ ____ ___________
   

 
TON of LOVE 2017

Monday, October 16- Thursday, October 26
 

As part of our annual Spirit Week, the Holy Spirit Student
Council is sponsoring a school-wide food drive to

support Catholic Charities' St. Lucy Project.  Due to the
increased demand, our assistance is needed to help
resupply the food pantry with the following items: 

*please begin bringing items in the week of October
16th                                                                   

Pre-K:  macaroni and cheese kits                
Kindergarten:  oatmeal                                 
1st Grade:  pasta
2nd Grade:  cereal (large boxes)
3rd Grade:  peanut butter
4th Grade:  canned fruit
5th Grade:  canned pasta like ravioli (Chef Boyardee)
6th grade:  canned vegetables
7th grade:  jelly (no glass please)
8th grade:  canned meat (ham, chicken, tuna)     



 ____________________ ____ ___________
   

TURKEY SHOOT OUT

WHEN: October 16-20th
WHERE: PE classes, gym
FOR: Catholic Charities

COST: $1.00. 

Money will be collected starting on Monday, Oct. 16th in
homeroom.

For a $1-dollar donation, students will pair with their mass
buddies in a free throw competition.  Volunteers will be
stationed throughout the gym as older & younger students
shoot baskets. Volunteers will assign points to shots-- 3 points
for every basket made, 2 points for hitting the rim, backboard
or net and 1 point for any missed attempts. Each team will get a
total of 5 free throws. 



The top mass buddy teams will compete in a final shoot out on
Thursday, October 26th at 1:30pm with the entire school
cheering them on. 

There will be a trophy for the winning team to be displayed in
the front office. 

All proceeds will benefit Catholic Charities in conjunction with
our Ton of Love food drive. 

We are in need of parent volunteers to assist during P.E.
classes for the preliminary rounds. 

Click here to sign-up to assist!

 
 ____________________ ____ ___________

   

It will be a quick turnaround but our Fall Box
Top drive is here!

All those Box Tops you've been clipping all
summer and fall - it is time to organize them

and send them in to school!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0014qbW93qgvmA_JR12qAoiEBe7YksccW9aLvPdgPuGf7zFpKCUGbJggVSE_f8NHdb6YBN2cme5-VNLF7Da-s7L-cFyaukq2oZ4raCTnFwmzN9LLlyVBX2hGh78E2C7qenG-D-4M_rJVdWGI5eJaXR22c4tchzTp-gAlSmfS6HarChixIXKhtugSCDIlmNiMZOhgPSNYol2BAOHXHbUgGOfKQ==&c=&ch=


Collection sheet available in Family Folder
section below.

 ____________________ ____ ___________
   

 
Flag Retirement Ceremony

November 9, 2017
8:30 am

Members of the Holy Spirit Parish Knights of
Columbus will perform a flag retirement

ceremony for our students so they may learn
how to retire our U.S. flag with honor.

If you have flags in your own homes in need



of retirement there is a box in the school
lobby where they may be placed.

All are welcome to join us!

 
____________________ ____ ___________

   



____________________ ____ ___________
   

Holy Spirit School
Fire & Ice Auction

The funds raised at this event support
activities and technology upgrades for

your children that are not covered in tuition. 

To help raise funds, teachers have donated 
EXCLUSIVE and PRICELESS experiences-

not available at ANY OTHER EVENT:

Bowl with Mrs. Virusky and Mrs. Lencz
Make jewelry with Mrs. Black
Go on an indoor ZavaZone adventure with Mrs.
Franchi and Ms. Dailey
Paint pottery with Mrs. Whetstone
Have a fiesta with Mrs. Marino and Mrs. Gibbons
Go for laser tag with Mrs. Crone and Mrs. Payne
Jump for Joy at IN FLIGHT with Mrs. Barger and
Mrs. Simmons-le
Head to the book store with Mrs. Locke and Mrs.
Brooks-Kenney
Have a picnic with Mrs. Cleveland or Mrs. Miranda
Enjoy an Italian Feast with Mrs. Coglinao and Mrs.
Knox
Learn to paint with Mrs. Wisneski and Mrs. Liss
Take 10 friends on a private tour with Father Carroll



to one of DC's famous Catholic sites
Get the FRONT row at one of your child's
performances or events at the school-a highly
competitive location and     the best spot for
pictures.

Have you registered yet?
Click here

Saturday, November 4th
Springfield Golf and Country Club

6:00 - 10:00 PM 
____________________ ____ ___________

   

Parents please remember that you must be Child
Protection Compliant to volunteer to assist with the Book
Fair (or to come in and shop with your child during the

school day). 

Thank you for your cooperation with this.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0014qbW93qgvmA_JR12qAoiEBe7YksccW9aLvPdgPuGf7zFpKCUGbJggQVFZvEP4Y_UWMvdUkJa0F2NRejMRM6ME22781j04jlICytQbPHptqwkwFwIDfcx3bnex0wQdmkklElrbN5EtYbq3sqma4AzI0ahU5Ek8dloPCxluzSWehitma7aZ1g-gQ==&c=&ch=


____________________ ____ ___________
   



____________________ ____ ___________
   



____________________ ____ ___________
   



____________________ ____ ___________
   



____________________ ____ ___________
   



____________________ ____ ___________
   



____________________ ____ ___________
   

 

Click here for the November 2017 school lunch
menu.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0014qbW93qgvmA_JR12qAoiEBe7YksccW9aLvPdgPuGf7zFpKCUGbJggTggHRV6KmxhGbZHMlCQWRY2j4MnsgzE55evpTp0vN997Ozrd8oE87R4mzVtC4VHHfTA69LRDtR9xgKHIyap5dcBtXpk6W8db6AgmgXtiwPQhwX8iSoOrl6CBUiVJwqPZrCoCZqb0UzYLk3N81t2cUix-8joyubA53kYEYItAW1F&c=&ch=


Send in a separate menu for each child in your family along with a check for

payment. The cost of lunches is $5.00/day/lunch.
Reminder that you must purchase milk/water separately in order for your child

to receive it - beverages are not included in the lunch price.
____________________ ____ ___________

   

 
Family Folder Flyers

The following flyers can be found on the website in the folder labeled
"October 12, 2017 "(or CLICK HERE). For your convenience, some flyers

are repeated.

School Flyers:

1. Grades 1-8 Formation in Christian Chastity Opt-OUT form
2. Grades 6-8 Human Growth & Sexuality Opt-IN form
3. November lunch menu
4. Dimes for Devices - Box Tops collection sheet
5. Math Olympiad sign-up sheet

Parish Flyers:

1. CYO Cheerleading flyer 
2. Pilgrimage Flyer
3. Parish Pig Roast
4. Parish Illuminated Rosary
5. Men's Club Octoberfest
6. Family BINGO
7. Parish Family Breakfast

Community Flyers:

1. Paul VI High School - Future Panthers Night
3. Bishop Ireton Cheer Camp Flyer

____________________ ____ ___________
   

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0014qbW93qgvmA_JR12qAoiEBe7YksccW9aLvPdgPuGf7zFpKCUGbJggVSE_f8NHdb6OouE4dt3KbdINkqSbeNTpz4wR9cVipM-q2-aAJplpCoPbUd227LooJmC0z38nzJsY7dy9h5sZzScasUOl3fpqfTGp_OfcKFSrsn5qo_NuyVwdAaU0bY-a8MmX6UnBsltDpTlO4rT24DCEmh7Gb4Yn37T-nRkmG2P3RYPD19_IH4=&c=&ch=



